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To Our Valued Patients: WE ARE OPEN 

We Are OPEN for Abortion Care- an Essential Healthcare Service 

Clinic Form Women will continue to provide the full range of abortion care services 
because it is time-sensitive, essential healthcare. Under Governor Holcomb's Executive 
Order 20-22 (COVID-19), Healthcare and Public Health Operations, which includes 
abortion, are considered essential healthcare. 

For everyone's safety, we are strictly following the guidelines below— 

If you have had any of the following symptoms of illness in the last two weeks, call us to 
reschedule your appointment: 

 General cold & flu symptoms 
 Runny nose 
 Sore throat 
 Fever (100.4 or higher) 
 Cough 
 Shortness of breath 
 Body aches/tiredness 

If you come to the office with any of these symptoms, we will ask you to leave the office 
and call us for the health and safety of everyone. We can provide you with a referral list 
for COVID-19 testing sites. 

At this time, significant others and support persons are not allowed inside the office. 
Patients ONLY. 

You will use hand sanitizer in several locations throughout the clinic multiple times 
during your visit. Additionally, wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 
seconds, especially after going to the bathroom, blowing your nose, coughing, or 
sneezing. Also, a properly fitting face mask is REQUIRED for entry into our clinic. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in following these important 
guidelines that will help keep us all healthy. If you have questions, please call us. 

Helpful Links: 

 COVID-19 FACT SHEET 
 VISIT CDC FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 HTTPS://WWW.CORONAVIRUS.IN.GOV/ 


